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Dear parents and carers, 

It is that time of year when we get very excited to be supporting Children in Need which takes 

place on Friday 18th November.  

As well as doing lots of activities within our classes, once again we have been very kindly loaned 

40 mini individually named teddies.  They will be helping the whole school take part 

in a ‘Great Pudsey hunt’. Classes will be going on a bear hunt at different times throughout the 

week and KS2 will take part in an orienteering challenge.   

We would like to invite the children to dress up for the day, the theme this year is 'Be 

Spotacular'. So, the children may wish to come head to toe in spots or maybe just a spotty 

accessory. Why not get creative and decorate and old T shirt with colourful spots or use 

stickers. They might even like to wear a touch of yellow or even a whole outfit! (but don’t forget 

KS2 have a Film festival trip too!). 

We have set up a donation link on Parent Pay and we hope you will embrace supporting us with 

this worthy event.  Donate by clicking here 

Many thanks for your support.  

Mrs. Johnson 

Reception teacher 

EYFS coordinator 
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